
J. GRAN CLARK, JR.
ATTORNEY AT LAW

CLARK BUILDING, P.O. BOX 116 

RUSSELLVILLE,  KENTUCKY  42276

TELEPHONE:  (270) 726-2085 or 726-2081

TELECOPIER: (270) 726-2081

June 16, 2016

Mr. Joe Hendricks
348 West 4th Street                  
Russellville, Ky 42276

Dear Joe:

Your letter to Logan Telephone Cooperative has been reviewed by me, and I have discussed this
matter with Greg Hale and reviewed several photographs of the area referred to in your letter.
These photos clearly show that East Logan Water District incorrectly marked the locations of the
water lines, and this error caused the problem.

I have also reviewed the easements granted to East Logan Water District, and they are not
exclusive easements and have no restrictions regarding the placement of other utitlities within the
boundaries of the easement.

Logan Telephone wants to work with East Logan and minimize any problems, but it cannot agree
to the extreme demands set forth in your letter.  I would suggest that Carroll and Greg meet and
see if they can develop a procedure for trying to minimize future problems. 

I look forward to hearing back from you so that we can work towards a solution for this matter.

I remain,

Sincerely,

J. Gran Clark, Jr.
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